
 

 

THE AGUA DULCE FLAG CEREMONY COLOR GUARD 

would like to invite  

active uniformed law enforcement, fire, military,  

and other emergency personnel family members  

to our 9/11 flag ceremony 

by the front office  

at 9am on Wednesday Sept. 11, 2019. 

Please also join us for a light reception  

in the Village after the ceremony.  

We hope to see you there! 

Thank you for all that you do! 
A Girl Scout Troop 7192 Silver and Bronze Award Project 

by Sam and Jordan Diem  
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